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WASHINGTON D.C. --- WEST VIRGINIA&#39;S FOURTH DISTRICT

CONGRESSMAN NICK d. RAHALL SAID TODAY,"IN RESPONSE TO MY IN-

QUIRY, THE U.S. POSTAL SERVICE HAS INFORMED ME THAT THE

BEVERLY HILLS POSTAL STATION, LOCATED IN THE HUNTINGTON AREA,
WILL NOT BE CLOSED NOR MOVED."

RECENTLY, A NUMBER OF RESIDENTS IN THE BEVERLY HILLS

AREA HAVE CONTACTED RAHALL ABOUT THE STATUS OF THE FACILITY.

"IT IS MY UNDERSTANDING," RAHALL STATED, "THAT NOT

ONLY WILL THE BEVERLY HILLS STATION REMAIN wHERE IT IS, A
NUMBER OF IMPROVEMENTS ARE SCHEDULED TO BE MADE."
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